

---

**From:** [REDACTED] >  
**Sent:** Thursday, October 6, 2011 9:27 PM  
**To:** [REDACTED]  
**Subject:** Re: Re: Re:

You can do it. I don't have Internet at my apt. Everything is disconnected. Lemme know when you know something.

On Oct 6, 2011, at 5:20 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Okay, no word on other travel arrangements, but the earlier flight in on tmrw is to be cancelled.... Do you want to do it? Or should I? It's no pickle either way... I wish I had instruction as to which way the credit would be used! ...

On Thu, Oct 6, 2011 at 5:11 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

I realllllly want to know this too!!! I'm going to inquire now ...

On Thu, Oct 6, 2011 at 4:44 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Are you still leaving tomorrow? Or postponing till sat?

On Oct 6, 2011, at 12:33 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

yes, thats the idea

On Thu, Oct 6, 2011 at 12:25 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

So what does that mean for me coming do you think? Is he thinking of coming back to NY on Sat. then? would that be the reason to delay your trip?

On Oct 6, 2011, at 12:20 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

He is still on the fence about having me leave tmrw or Sat now... Sat is really not great for me, but I will inquire again and ask about arranging a ride... Alex is always great if Valdson is unavailable.

On Thu, Oct 6, 2011 at 12:15 PM, [REDACTED] <<mailto:[REDACTED]>>  
<mailto:[REDACTED]> [REDACTED] <mailto:[REDACTED]> > wrote:

Are you all set to get to the airport tomorrow? Did you organize anyone to take you?